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Deputy Headteacher Message  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

  

Last week the school was an array of colour as pupils came in non-school uniform and 

hunted for 'hidden' Pudsey bears to support Children In Need - a huge thank you to all those 

who donated to this wonderful charity we raised £157.00. 

It has been another amazing week at Budbrooke with lots of ice and snow that has 

contributed to the excitement!   

This week we welcomed year 3 parents into school as we celebrated their learning 'Through 

the ages'.  It is clear that they have enjoyed their learning so far this term as the 

performance contained lots of examples of their achievements including some top tips 

about how to clean a woolly mammoth! The confidence (and dancing)shown by all pupils 

was wonderful.   

We are now beginning to hurtle towards December and there is already a buzz about this 

special time of year as classes begin to think about and prepare for their celebrations - I 

can't wait to see what the upcoming weeks will bring.   

Have a wonderful weekend 

Mrs Hopkins  

Deputy Headteacher / SENCO  

Writer of the Week  

Elm-  Bethan 

Beech-  Hettie 

Holly- Freddy 

Chestnut- Matilda 

Redwood- Sadie 

Cherry- James  

Well done everyone!  



 

Golden Book Winners of the Week 

 

Maple-  Isabel 

Elm-  Arya 

Beech-  Rupert  

Holly- Isla 

Chestnut- Harvey 

Redwood- Joel 

Cherry- Ben B 

Congratulations everyone!  



Spotlight form our Digital Leaders  

 

 

We are very excited that Budbrooke pupils now have a new set of iPads to use to support 

their learning. Each week, we will check the iPads to make sure that they are kept in tip-top 

condition and will use them to complete challenges set by Purple Mash. To make sure all 

Budbrooke children are confident in staying safe online, we have created Online Safety 

posters for display in our classrooms and Computing Suite.  

Updated Information for the Hampton Magna Christmas Lantern 

Parade  Sunday 1st December 2024  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

  



Year 3 and 4 children from Budbrooke Primary School have been invited to take part in the 

Hampton Magna Lantern Walk on Sunday, 1st December to celebrate the start of the 

Christmas season in the community.  

  

The lantern walk will start at Damson Road at 5pm where groups from the village and the 

school will stop to sing three carols as they walk towards Budbrooke Community 

Centre.  They will finish the walk on the green opposite the Community Centre to sing one 

more carol together. At around 5:30pm they then enter the Community Centre where others 

are gathered who do not do the walk.  

  

The evening then commences with music, poetry, invited guests, and further performances 

from the Budbrooke Primary School singers who will be singing Christmas carols.  

  

Afterwards there are refreshments, mulled wine, juice for the children, mince pies, cakes, 

biscuits and the event should finish by 7pm. Children will need to be supervised by a parent 

for the duration of the event. 

  

We will meet on Damson Road, Hampton Magna at 4.45pm. Please can children wear school 

uniform and have a coat to wear to keep warm while singing outside.  

  

 Please can you complete the survey on School Spider to say whether your child is able to 

take part in the event by Monday 25th November 2024. 

  

  

Best wishes, 

  

  

Mr Brereton and Mrs Lavelle 



 

Reception place for September 2025 

 

Just a reminder that the deadline for parents and carers to submit their application for a 

Reception place in September next year is 15 January 2025.  

This is the online application link:  https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/primaryplace1 

PTA Events 

29th November- Deadline for Soft Toy donations.  

Please leave in the basket in the office foyer. Please ensure toys are in a good, clean 

condition.  

29th November- Non Uniform day 

 In exchange for a Chocolate tombola donation, PTA volunteers will be in the school 

playground collecting that morning.  

2nd December- Deadline for purchasing gifts for Santa's Grotto at the Christmas Fair. 

Up to 4 gifts available for purchase. Email  Budbrookepta.b@welearn365.com2 for gifts to be 

collected from Elves, rather than Santa.  

6th December- Christmas Fair!  

 
1https://warwickshire.us5.list-
manage.com/track/click?u=a24b439ef7022ae0d86f9ca6e&id=38a2ca30d6&e=eb16fa08c1 
2mailto:Budbrookepta.b@welearn365.com 



3.30-5.30pm. 

 

 



 

 



The PTA want to try a new way of earning some extra cash 

with easyfundraising.  

  

Easyfundraising partner with over 7,000 brands who will donate part of what you spend to a 

cause of your choice. It won't cost you any extra. The cost is covered by the brand. 

  

All you need to do is use the QR code or visit the website on the flyer and get signed up. Just 

remember to use the links in the app or on the website and the money gets transferred into 

our pot! 

 

Absences and Lateness  

If your child is unwell and unable to make it into school for any reason  please notify the 

school office of this absence giving a clear reason by 9.00am.  This can be done via email or 

calling the school office and pressing  option  1. 

If you child is going to be late after 8.55am (this is when registration closes) please could you 

also report this by calling the school office and pressing option 1. 

This helps with numbers for the catering team in the kitchen. 



 



Information sessions for Warwickshire Parents and Carers 

 

Places on our sessions are subject to availability. To book your place please email 

risecommunityoffer@covwarkpt.nhs.uk 



Please note: the sessions are available for Warwickshire 

Version 2: August 2024 residents only. 

RISE/PMHS-002 

Upcoming Promotional Menus 

Christmas Lunch 2024 

Don't forget to book your child in for a hot lunch on Wednesday 18th December if they 

would like a Christmas Dinner! 

Bookings for Christmas Dinner must be made by Sunday 15th December, 9pm. Thank you. 

 



Please see below future promotional menus being offered at School, yum! 

 

 

PTA Christmas jumpers and clothing wanted  

 

School Uniform 

You are now able to purchase School Uniform from Stitch Tech who are based in Leamington 

Spa.  

Orders can be placed in person at their showroom located at:  



Stitchtech Ltd,  

7C Jenton Road,  

Sydenham Industrial Estate,  

Leamington Spa,  

CV31 1XS 

Or online for home delivery or click and collect 

https://www.stitchtech.co.uk/product-category/school-uniforms/budbrooke-primary-school/  

If you have any questions please email them direct using sales@stitchtech.co.uk3 

Diary Dates 

 

November  

26th Chestnut Class - Anglo Saxon Trip 

27th Budbrooke Netball Team taking part in a girls High 5 netballlLeague 

29th Chocolate Non School Uniform Day 

29th Deadline for Soft Toy Donations 

 

December 

1st Lantern Parade in the Community 

2nd Deadline for purchasing Santa's Grotto Gifts for Christmas Fair 

6th PTA Christmas Fair 

 
3mailto:sales@stitchtech.co.uk 



9th Year 6 Bike ability Week 

13th Year 6 Cathedral Visit 

16th Reception Nativity to whole school 

17th Reception Nativity to Parents 9am 

18th Christmas Dinner Day 

19th PTA Christmas Pantomime  

20th Break up for Christmas Holidays 

Christmas at Market Hall Museum, Warwick  

 

Christmas at Market Hall Museum, Warwick 

Over the next few weeks Market Hall Museum is hosting events for families to enjoy…. 

  

Warwick’s Victorian Evening, Thursday 28th November 

  

*Visit the museum and enjoy a mulled wine and mince pie from our outside stall. 

*Let the kids take part in a special 'Make and Create' session (4pm - 6.30pm), £1 to take part, 

no need to book, just drop in. 

*Book for Storytime with Father Christmas - Father Christmas will be reading a story and 

spreading festive cheer to all who attend. There will also be an opportunity to have a photo 

with him if children want to and each paid child ticket will receive a gift. 

 £6 per child plus booking fee. Suitable for age 2 and above. Younger siblings welcome with a 

paid child ticket. If you want your under 2 to receive a gift please buy a child paying ticket. 

 Sessions are approx. 30 minutes long. Pre booking is required as tickets are limited. Book at 

www.warwickshire.gov.uk/heritageboxoffice 



*The cafe will be serving seasonal drinks, savouries and cakes. 

*Get some Christmas shopping done and enjoy 10% off in Market Hall Shop. 

FREE entry, museum closes at 9pm 

  

Christmas at Market Hall Museum, Saturday 7th December  

It's Small Business Saturday so come to Warwick for the day! Visit Market Hall Museum and 

enjoy… 

*FREE Entry 

 *FREE Museum Tours at 12noon & 2pm (just turn up) 

 *FREE Children's Craft Activity 10am - 12noon (drop in) 

 *FREE 'Ask a Geologist' event 10.30am -12noon (drop in) See samples of rocks and stones of 

the local area and learn about them. You are welcome to bring in your own rock samples. 

View the rocks through a microscope to see what you have never seen 

before.                 *10% off in the cafe 

 Our shop has a range of locally sourced items and something for all ages so get your 

Christmas shopping done. The Town Council also has lots going on in the Market Place and 

Court House and it is FREE parking. 

 



 

Contact Us 

Budbrooke Primary School 

Styles Close, 

Hampton Magna, 

Warwick, 

CV35 8TP 

01926 492045 

admin2033@welearn365.com 

https://www.budbrooke.warwickshire.sch.uk4 

 
4https://www.budbrooke.warwickshire.sch.uk/ 



 


